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06 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Parties and Santa’s Visit 
 

Wednesday 14 December Year 1 Christmas Party:  On this day the children can come to school 
dressed in party clothes.  Please ensure that they are wearing clothes and 
shoes that are suitable for outdoor play with no back fastenings. 

In return we are asking for a contribution of £1 which will go towards the 
cost of the food.  Please note that they still need to order a school lunch or 
bring in a packed lunch from home. 

Thursday 15 December Year 2 Christmas Party:  On this day the children can come to school 
dressed in party clothes.  Please ensure that they are wearing clothes and 
shoes that are suitable for outdoor play with no back fastenings. 

In return we are asking for a contribution of £1 which will go towards the 
cost of the food.  Please note that they still need to order a school lunch or 
bring in a packed lunch from home. 

Friday 16 December Year R Christmas Party On this day the children can come to school 
dressed in party clothes (or just a Christmas Jumper).  Please ensure that 
they are wearing clothes and shoes that are suitable for outdoor play with 
no back fastenings. 

In return we are asking for a contribution of £1 which will go towards the 
cost of the food.  Please note that they still need to order a school lunch or 
bring in a packed lunch from home. 

Friday 16 December Santa Claus is coming to town:  On this day Santa will be coming to school 
to read a story to all the children.  We have once again received an 
anonymous donation and all the children will receive a small gift from 
Santa 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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